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Comments: I wanted to take a moment and give my support for this project.  My wife, son and I all use the

Sandia Ski Area for hiking all throughout the spring and summer.  Our favorite picnic spot is located on the

slopes on a flat spot in between the Prohibition and Exhibition ski runs.

 

That said, I have read a few dissenting views about this project, specifically talking about the environmental

impact.  Personally, I do not see how the addition of a coaster into an established ski park connected to a

functioning tramway is going to cause any significant changes to the surrounding areas.  The planned location is

already fairly well occupied by hikers, bikers and tourists from the tram.

 

I hope this project is approved and completed soon, my family and I are looking forward to adding a coaster ride

to our weekly hike!


